
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Fuel Management Work and Trail Closures

Dates: January 20th, 2025 - February 7th, 2025

Where: Spirit Trail Loop, East Sector Lands

Fuel management work is set to commence on January 20th, 2025, along the Spirit
Trail loop in the East Sector Lands, to implement the fuel management prescription

created in 2024. 

 604 796 2171
info@harrisonhotsprings.ca
PO Box 160, 495 Hot Springs Rd
Harrison Hot Springs, BC V0M 1K0 

Fuel management is the planned manipulation and (or)
reduction of living or dead forest fuels for forest
management and other land use objectives. The main
objective of this fuel management prescription is to
reduce the fire risk to the forest surrounding the
popular Spirit Trail loop system and residential areas
adjacent to the treatment unit by decreasing the
likelihood of an accidental ignition. The prescription
will take into consideration the area with 10-metres of
the trail pathway. 

There will be impacts to trail use during the Spirit Trail
fuel management work to ensure safety. Please use
caution in the area, and follow signage regarding any
closures and detours that may be in effect.

For more information on this, and other Village projects, please
visit: getintoitharrison.ca


